MINUTES
BUDGET WORKSHOP
BOARD OF SELECTMEN
LISBON TOWN HALL
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31, 2018
6:30 P.M.

The Board of Selectmen conducted a budget workshop to work on the proposed Fiscal Year 2018/19 General Government Budget on Wednesday, January 31, 2018, which began at 6:30 p.m. in the town hall.

PRESENT: Thomas V

Thomas W. Sparkman, Robert T. Browne, Sr., William C. Surfus

The budget workshop concluded at 7:15 p.m.

APPROVED:\_\_\_\_

Thomas W. Sparkman, First Selectman

RECEIVED FOR FILING

2/1 20 18 at 9:50 and

TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE

TOWAL CLEDY